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Wednesday 21st July 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have managed to complete yet another incredible year and we are preparing for next year’s 

start which we hope will be a much easier year to navigate. 

I am sending some information regarding arrangements and the plans for the new school year.    

Children return to school on Monday 6th September. (Excluding Nursery, Reception & Year 1 who 

have individual start dates) 

 

Bubbles and Isolation: 

As of Monday 19th July, the Department for Education has announced that there will be no longer a 

need for children to isolate within their bubbles. If there is an infection, only the individuals affected 

will have to isolate. This will also be supported by the NHS Track and Trace system. If your child is 

affected in any way we will inform you through the usual means of communication.  

We will therefore revert back to mixed groupings for lunchtime arrangements, Breakfast Club and 

After School Club.  

Summer Catch Up: 

Given the gaps we have experienced this year, we will be sending some optional work for home for 

summer ‘catch up’ for all our children. Our teachers will be setting the work on Class Dojo for our 

children to try out if they have the time. We want to offer this opportunity to our children as an 

option. There is no expectation, it is optional and it will not be subject to teacher feedback.  
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Breakfast Club and After School Club: 

This provision will run as usual.  

Breakfast Club from 7:45 and After School Club till 6:00. This year we will be offering wrap around 

care to all our Nursery pupils as well as to our Reception pupils. Separate information to be shared 

this week.   

School Uniform: 

More detailed information is being sent out regarding school uniform expectations. Children must 

wear purple tops with the Crowland School badge. Green uniforms are gradually being phased out 

so if you are buying a new uniform please adhere to purple.  Grey tights and socks as well as sensible 

black shoes (not trainers unless it is PE Day). In line with our inclusive ethos we want to discourage 

any misunderstandings arising from competing commercial advertising brands. Trainers can only be 

worn during PE sessions.  

Jewellery 

We discourage the wearing of earrings and jewellery as this can lead to injury during play and PE 

sessions.  

New Bicycles and Scooters Shed  

In the new school year, we will be encouraging our young bike riders to leave their bicycles under 

the terrace in the KS2 playground. Children will be encouraged to bring their own chain/ brace to 

attach their bike/scooter to the bays. Please make sure these are labelled with your child’s name.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

Start times and finishing times: 

Please see schedule and map below: 

       

                        

 

Year 

Group 

Gate Start Time 

(am) 

Home Time  

(pm) 

 6 B 9:00 3:30  

5 B 8:45 3:15 

Nursery A 9:00 3:30 

Reception E 9:00 3:30 

4 D 8:45 3:15 

3 D 9:00 3:30 

2 C 8:45 3:15 

1 C 9:00 3:30 


